NIMSS System Administrators Conference Call Notes

January 9, 2007

Participating: Rubie Mize, Nikki Nelson, Donna Pearce, and Harriet Sykes

	1/9/2007 ASSIGNMENTS

	Donna
	Explore if web hosting services, as well as programmer support are available at NCSU so that the new ESCOP homepage could be moved to their server.     


	

	Rubie
	Check with the UMD-OIT about their web-hosting policy and see if they will continue to host NIMSS even if the resources are moved from UMD to Rutgers.  


	Done

	Donna
	Will work with Rubie and Natalie on getting the ESCOP Directory post on the new ESCOP web site


	Done

	Donna
	Email current ESCOP list serve to other System Administrators for clean-up
	Done


1. Update on Nov. 14, 2006 Assignments:

	10/26/06 ASSIGNMENTS

	Donna
	Will get NCSU IT people to copy all ESCOP files to a CD and send to Judy, so she can download them into the new ESCOP site
	Done

	Rubie/Natalie
	Incorporate items into the homepages:  

All done except for the station reports and message boards which are on hold.

Date last modified will be added. (Natalie)
	In progress

	Rubie/Natalie
	Develop methodology of message board development for NIMSS homepages.  
	On hold

	Rubie/Natalie
	Add, “Submit proposal as final” to Project > Draft/Edit screens for temp proposals. 
	In progress

	Harriet
	Find out exact March 2007 ESCOP meeting date. 
	Done

	Harriet
	Notify Ron Pardini and the ESCOP executive committee of the ESCOP site’s redesign for approval prior to March 2007 meeting.  
	Done

	All
	Obtain information from Mike Harrington on who should populate the ESCOP Committee listserve.  
	Done


2. Future activities in NIMSS:

New tasks such as the development of message boards, station reports and the integration of CRIS-NIMSS forms are temporarily on hold until a decision is made whether a full-time programmer is hired to replace Judy Sun.  This issue will be raised at the NIMSS Oversight teleconference on January 18.  

Rubie will inquire with the UMD-OIT about their web-hosting policy.  If they will continue to host NIMSS even if the resources are moved from UMD to Rutgers.  

Action: UMD-OIT will continue to host NIMSS 

3. New ESCOP Homepage:

Ideas were shared about ESCOP buying its own server and housing it in one of the association’s offices.  A proposal needs to be made with budget and justification on why this would be the most feasible arrangement.  In the meantime, Donna will explore if web hosting services, as well as programmer support are available at NCSU so that the new ESCOP homepage could be moved to their server.     

Donna will work with Rubie and Natalie on getting the ESCOP Directory downloaded on the new ESCOP site.  

Donna will email the current ESCOP lists serve to the other System Administrators to look over to make sure the list is current.

4. Agenda items for the Oversight Committee Meeting on January 18:

The issue of hiring a replacement for Judy will be raised at this meeting.  Rubie will also give a report on what has been accomplished from the last meeting and what tasks are put on hold in the absence of a fulltime programmer.

5. Future Meeting

Harriet will host the next system administrators’ meeting on February 13, 2007 (9:00 MDT, 10:00 CDT and 11:00 EDT).

